
Audit Committee 

Committee Chairman: Cllr Martin Carnell
Lead Officer: Jo Nacey, Section 151 Officer 
Contact Details: Jo.nacey@southsomerset.gov.uk or 01935 462243

This report summarises the items considered by the Audit Committee since the last 
report to Council in August 2020. 

The Audit Committee has not met formally. An informal briefing / discussion was held 
on 24th September 2020 for members of the Audit Committee where the Section 151 
Officer provided a presentation focused on the ‘Impact on SSDC’s Financial Position 
from COVID-19’. The session also gave members the opportunity to comment on the 
financial situation ahead of the report considered at District Executive on 1st October.

The next meeting of the Audit Committee is scheduled for 22nd October 2020.

Martin Carnell
Chairman of Audit Committee


